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The Office of Health Strategy’s official responses to questions submitted as of 5:00 pm, 
September 18, 2018 are as follows: 
 

1. Question:  In the RFP, there is no mention of submitting a budget with the 
application.  There is a budget template on page 22, but under point 3 on page 
11 where the application requirements are outlined, a budget is not mentioned: a-
Award Eligibility; b-CBO Contract Table A; c-Project Plan. 
 
Answer:  Section V.4, Evaluation and Selection Criteria, states that the 
evaluation of applications and decision of award amount will be based entirely on 
the application narrative and the budget. 
 
Attachment B: Budget Narrative Guidance (page 22) outlines the information 
respondents should include in the budget. There is no page limit for the budget 
narrative submitted.   

 

 

 


